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From: Ellis, Simon 
Sent: Tuesday, 28 April 2020 10:38 AM
To: Dwyer, Ellie; Adjudication; Saunders, Joe
Cc: Wilding, Mihkel; Waller, Meg; Lloyd, Bruce
Subject: RE: Medicines Australia interim authorisation - notification of further participant

Dear Ellie and Simon  
 
We have been instructed that the primary contact for Generic Health in relation to their participation in the MA/GBMA 
Working Group per the below notification is Gary Schroeder. Please could you update the details of this information 
as shown in mark-up below?  
 
Regards 
Simon  
 
Simon Ellis, Senior Associate  
Clayton Utz 
Level 15, 1 Bligh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 Australia | D  | F  | 

 | www.claytonutz.com 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
 

From: Ellis, Simon  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 April 2020 10:03 AM 
To: Dwyer, Ellie ; Adjudication <Adjudication@accc.gov.au>; Saunders, Joe 

 
Cc: Wilding, Mihkel ; Waller, Meg ; Lloyd, Bruce 

 
Subject: Medicines Australia interim authorisation - notification of further participant  
 
Dear Ellie and Simon  
  
We have been asked by the Medicines Australia (MA) to notify you that the following additional participant intends to 
join the MA/GBMA Working Group (pursuant to the interim authorisation granted to Medicines Australia on 3 April): 
  
Generic Health Australia  
Suite 2, Level 2, 
19-23 Prospect Street,  
BOX HILL  VIC   3128 
T: (03) 9809 7900 

 
 

 
 

 
We confirm that the above information may be published on the ACCC Public Register, subject to the information 
highlighted in yellow remaining confidential (which we request be redacted). 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
Simon Ellis, Senior Associate  
Clayton Utz 
Level 15, 1 Bligh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 Australia | D  | F  | 

 | www.claytonutz.com 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
 




